
APPENDIX I 

 

 PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

All property owners within a radius of 120 m of the subject lands were invited to 

attend a Public Meeting of the Planning and Development Committee held on 

September 17, 2012 in connection with this proposed Amendment. 

 

Issues discussed at the public meeting included appropriateness of the proposed 

heights and the type of infill that is appropriate within the Community Node and 

Neighbourhood Character Areas.  Concern was raised regarding the removal of 

Floor Space Index (FSI) figures from the Local Area Plan and the use of urban 

form policies and the proposed Port Credit Built Form Guide to review 

development applications. Transportation issues were also raised including the 

provision of higher order transit and the role of Lakeshore Road in 

accommodating vehicular and active forms of transportation. 

 



 


